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Easter Celebrations 
 

Friday 8th March 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Children will be taking part in a variety of Easter themed activities, including Egg rolling competition and 
Easter Bonnet Parade as below. 

Egg Rolling Competition 
During the school day on Friday 22nd March we will be holding an egg rolling competition in each class. 
There will be a first prize and a second prize for the egg that rolls the furthest.  Please can you send in a 
DECORATED HARD BOILED egg on the Friday morning for the children to roll. 
  

Easter Bonnet Parade 
It has become something of a tradition at Nathaniel Newton to hold an Easter bonnet parade at the end of 
the day on the last day of term. Therefore, we are asking children to make an Easter bonnet at home to 
wear in the parade. There will be a first and second prize awarded in each Year group. Children should 
bring their bonnet into school on Friday 22nd March ready for judging during the morning. Weather 
permitting we will parade around the playground from 2.30pm starting with Reception. Once Reception 
have paraded Year 1 will come out to parade followed by Year 2.  
 
We hope you can join us from 2.30pm to watch the parade.  Refreshments will be available to purchase.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J Forshew 
Head Teacher 


